
 

 
 

Roissy, 13 January 2018 

 
 

 

Air France-KLM statement 
 

 
The Air France-KLM group would like to confirm that it has taken no part in the 
process launched by the Italian authorities to take over Alitalia.  
 
As such, the group has not had access to any confidential information.  
 
Air France-KLM denies having made an offer to take over Alitalia. 
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